
Mayor 
Director of Operations David Martin Ernie Orgera 

Superintendent of Recreation 
Laurie Albano 

Golf Course Superintendent 
Michael Sullivan 
(203)-977-5694 

Office of Operations 
E. Gaynor Brennan Municipal Golf Course Golf Commission 

451 Stillwater Road Robert Tyska, Chairman 
Stamford, CT 06902 Ned Lindstrom, Vice Chair 

Anzelmo Graziosi, 2nd V. Chair 
Alice Lyons 

Tuesday; September 20, 2016 

Minutes of the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Commission August 2016 Meeting 

Present were: 

M. Sullivan, L. Albano, R. Tyska, N. Lindstrom, A. Lyons, T. Birkett, A. Aulenti 

Absent: A. Graziosi 

Chairman Tyska called the meeting to order at 6:04 pm. 

Adoption of the Agenda 

Motion made by Mr. Lindstrom, seconded by Mrs. Lyons, to accept the Agenda as presented. 
Motion Passed Unanimous. 

Minutes 

Motion made by Mr. Lindstrom, seconded by Mrs. Lyons, to dispense with the reading of the 
minutes from August 16, 2016. Motion passed 3-0-1 (Mr. Birkett abstaining) 

Comments from the Public 

None present 

Monthly Report 

Mr. Sullivan gave a brief fiscal report for the month of August 2016. 



Supt. of Greens Report 

Mr. Sullivan reported the Golf Course held up very well over the brutal summer. He reported 
two greens were aerated to facilitate healing. 
He commended the very limited staff we have for the work done in maintaining the golf course 
through a difficult summer. 
Tee will be aerated shortly and greens will be aerated in the middle of October 

Greens Committee 

Mr. Tyska commended Mr. Sullivan and the staff for the maintenance of the course 

Personnel Committee 

Mr. Sullivan reported Jeff Farrell is now on staff as a full time employee. He reported that 

application should be coming in shortly. 


Finance Committee Report 

Nothing to report 

House Committee 

Nothing to Report 

Pro-Shop Committee 

Ms. Aulenti discussed how carts are continually getting caught on the walking bridge on the 11 th 


hole. She requested something be installed to prevent this from happening. 

Ms. Aulenti also reported that she was looking into a GPS unit for carts that can regulated where 

carts are permitted to go. 


Union Business 

Nothing to Report 

Correspondence 

Nothing to report 

Request for use of the Golf Course 

Mr. Sullivan reported that the two events scheduled for yesterday, September 19th
, were both 

rained out. The Stamford Dollars for Scholars has been rescheduled for September 26th and 
Party with Moms has been reschedule for November 6th 
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Old Business 

Mr. Sullivan reported on progress towards a new credit card vendor. We are waiting on new 

computers to be installed by Technology. 


A brief discussion was held regarding the tee time system and the resident weekend lottery 


A brief discussion was held regarding the cart Path on the 14th hole and repairing the approach. 


New Business 

Mr. Sullivan reported that greens are to be aerated October 18th and 19th
• 


A brief discussion was held on Capital proposals 


Mr. Sullivan reported on the mandatory water ban issued by Aquarion Water. We are currently 

allowed to hand water but the feeling is that Golf Courses are allowed to water greens and tees, 

however, he is waiting on clarification. 


Mr. Lindstrom made a Motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Birkett. Motion passed unanimous. 


Meeting ended 7:20 pm 
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